
Public Notice

In accordance with provincial legislation, the 
Corporation of the Town of Gravenhurst has 

approved the adoption of a mandatory Municipal 
Accommodation Tax. 

The revenues from this tax will be reinvested 
in tourism projects and initiatives that support 

tourism in Gravenhurst through enhanced 
promotion and improved tourism related 

infrastructure.

Effective February 1, 2023 this establishment is 
required to charge the Municipal Accommodation 

Tax of 4% (plus HST) on the room rate for your 
stay.  

For more information visit www.Gravenhurst.ca/MAT


